STATE OF
COLORADO

Fwd: Release notification

1 message

Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us>
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Scanning Work Request:

Please upload this email as follows:

Document 2526848

EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Thu, Sep 1, 2016 at 8:42 AM

Document Name(s)

1. Email Questions to Operator

Document Number

(leave blank if not already assigned)

Date Received

9/1/2016

Is data entry needed?

NO

Indexing Information

Unique ID Type

Unique ID Number

First

Facility ID (FAC)

437129

Second

Third*

Additional Instructions

Thanks!

---—---—-- Forwarded message ---——-—--

From: Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us>
Date: Thu, Sep 1, 2016 at 8:38 AM

Subject: Re: Release notification

To: "Dinkel, Mike" <Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com>

Mike,

Thanks for the submittal and | will get it processed. Questions | have are:
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¢ What repairs were made to MW-3 as it was damaged and could not be sampled in June 20167
¢ Could the 2-butanone detection be from repairing MW-3? Any glues or solvents used?
¢ Could the acetone detection and the 2-butanone be a laboratory contaminant?

Thanks
Alex

On Tue, Aug 30, 2016 at 10:31 AM, Dinkel, Mike <Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com> wrote:

Alex,

Please see the attached Form 27 regarding the monitoring results at the Centralized E&P Waste Management
Facility noted below. We will continue monitoring activities. Please let me know if you have any questions or
comments.

Thanks,

Mike Dinkel, REM, CSEM

Staff HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Office 720-929-6368

Cell 785-691-7788

From: Fischer - DNR, Alex [mailto:alex.fischer@state.co.us]

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 9:05 AM

To: Dinkel, Mike

Cc: Gintautas - DNR, Peter; Roy Rudisill; Troy Swain; tparko@co.weld.co.us; Schneider, Paul; Schwarz, Paul; Chase,
Charles; Hamlin, Phil; Mickelson, Erik; LaRue, Sam; Rowley, Taylor [Arcadis US, Inc.]; rcornez@tasman-geo.com;
Dan Wade; Brock Nelson (bnelson@tasman-geo.com)

Subject: Re: Release notification

Mike,

Per our telephone conversation, please proceed with identifying the source(s) of the DRO and GRO detections
proceeding with a Form 27. As this is a Centralized E&P Facility, | will be the COGCC contact.

Thanks
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Alex

On Tue, May 24, 2016 at 8:55 AM, Dinkel, Mike <Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com> wrote:

Alex,

Per our phone conversation, this email serves as notification of a GRO detection in one monitoring well and DRO
detections in two monitoring wells at the Centralized E&P Waste Management Facility noted below. Anadarko is
the owner of the property. We will prepare a Form 19.

DFMF 2 (Strear Farms)
SW 23-2N-67W

Facility ID 437129

At this time, oily waste as not been brought into the facility; however, there are other oil & gas operations on the
property associated with both Anadarko/Kerr-McGee and another operator. Additionally the facility was previously a
turkey farm and an abandoned pipeline crosses the parcel. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Mike Dinkel, REM, CSEM

Staff HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Office 720-929-6368

Cell 785-691-7788

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer

Alex Fischer, P.G.

Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado
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